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Our Work Experience curriculum has strengthened its connection 

with the ‘Materials and Products’ Principle of One Planet Living by 

setting up a refill station for the homes. Shower Gel, Hand Soap and 

Shampoo (in various scents shown below) are decanted into 

refillable bottles and distributed around each house. Hypoallergenic 

and sensitive skin friendly products from Miniml are offered with the 

aim of reducing the amount of plastic consumed at HHS and showing 

our Young People how making just #onesmallchange can still be 

impactful.  

Nourishing coconut 
body wash 

Pink grapefruit and 
Aloe Vera body wash 

Nourishing coconut 
shampoo 

Pink grapefruit and 
Aloe Vera shampoo 

Sweet clementine 
handwash 

Lime, Basil and 
Mandarin handwash 

 

FOOTPRINT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term has been packed to the brim with activity and there is lots to be proud of! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRESH IDEAS FOR 

OUR PLANET 

The Hill House Refill Station 
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Green Dragon’s Den 2025  

The Newly reinstated Eco-Committee are 

looking forward to adapting our One Planet 

Living Action Plan with as many of these ideas 

as possible! 

We invited all of you to bring forward your ideas for increasing sustainability at Hill 

house and you didn’t disappoint! Members from local community groups Eco Sway 

and Transition Lymington joined the panel of ‘Dragons’ to watch the presentations 

and discuss them with the entrants. The amazing young people involved did such a 

fantastic job, all of the dragons were thoroughly impressed and there were claps all 

round! We have an extensive list of potential projects to discuss at the next Eco 

committee meeting, all of which are very exciting and we couldn’t be more grateful 

to those of you who got involved.  
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Your Fresh Ideas… 
Thank you so much to everyone for 

continuing to contribute to the 

ongoing mission to make Hill 

House as sustainable as we 

possibly can. You are doing great 

things, little step by little step.  

 

Please feel free to send any green 

ideas to my email sarah.watkins-

evans@cambiangroup.com, or just 

come and have a chat! 

 

See you in the next issue! 


